
Date: 4/29/2013
To: Town Clerks Office, Town of Oxford.
From: Mike Rubin Vice Chairman, Board of Fire Commissioners
Re: Work shop meeting cancellation.

Dear Town Clerk,

Ths is a formal letter of cancellation from the board of fire commissioner requesting that
that work shop scheduled for 4/2912013 at 19:OOhour be cancelled for this day. This
letter was authorized by me to be written by commissioner Mark Krassner, and to be
presented to you by him in my absence. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mike Rubin
Vice Chairman Board of Fire Commissioners
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